
 

A meeting of the Town of Hudson’s Internal Traffic Committee (ITC) was held on Friday, 
January 24, 2020 at Hudson Town Hall, 2nd Floor Conference Room. Jeffrey Wood, Chair 
convened the meeting at 10:00 AM. 
 
The following ITC voting members were in attendance: 
Jeffrey Wood, Building Commissioner, Chair 
Michael Burks, Police Chief 
Brian Johannes  Fire Chief 
Eric Ryder, Director of Public Works 
 
The following non-voting ITC members were in attendance:  
Jack Hunter, Director of Planning and Community Development 
Kristina Johnson, AICP, Assistant Director of Planning and Community Development 
Joan Wordell, Town Clerk  
 
Election and Early Voting Parking 
Joan Wordell, Town Clerk req 
 
 
Town Clerk- Requesting election parking for both sides of Church Street from the corner of 
Main Street northerly to the Town Hall driveway on westerly side and to the Metrowest Boys 
& Girls Club driveway on easterly side for the following dates: March 3, 2020, May 11, 2020, 
September 1, 2020, and November 3, 2020.  

1) Town Clerk - requesting early voting  parking for February 24-28 and October 26- 
October 31, 2020  Monday-Friday 8AM-4:30PM on  both sides of Church Street from 
the corner of Main Street northerly to the Town Hall driveway on westerly side and to 
the Metrowest Boys & Girls Club driveway on easterly side 

 
 
Adjournment 
Eric Ryder moved to adjourn the meeting at 11:10 AM. Seconded by Chief Johannes 4-0-0. 
Unanimous.  
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